
Project Update    August 2022  

 

 
#19070375 

OFFICIAL 

Majors Road Interchange  
Project Update 
 

The Australian and South Australian Governments are jointly funding (50:50) the $120 
million construction of new on/off ramps for the Southern Expressway at Majors Road.  

The Majors Road Interchange Project will provide commuters in the southern suburbs further access to the 
Southern Expressway, whilst providing all commuters improved access to Glenthorne National Park - 
Ityamaiitpinna Yarta, Sam Willoughby International BMX Facility and Southern Soccer Facility from the 
Southern Expressway. 

Majors Road is an important arterial road, providing a key connection between Lonsdale Road and Main 
South Road. Majors Road currently carries approximately 13,200 vehicles per day. The Southern 
Expressway carries approximately 74,000 vehicles per day between Darlington and the Reynella 
interchange and supports economic activity in Adelaide’s southern commercial and industrial areas and 
facilitates tourist travel on the Fleurieu Peninsula. 

Community and stakeholder engagement is important for the successful delivery of this project. As part of 
the planning process, the Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is seeking input 
from the community to help inform the design of the new Majors Road interchange.  

We invite you to provide your feedback via a range of options, including:  

 completing an online survey via the project website (www.dit.sa.gov.au/majorsinterchange) 
 visiting one of our pop-up centres (details overleaf) 
 calling 1300 794 880 to speak to the project team; or 
 emailing DIT.MajorsRoad@sa.gov.au 

The opportunity to provide comments will be open until Wednesday, 7 September 2022. All feedback 
received will be considered and help inform the detailed design that will be developed over the coming 
months. We will continue to engage with local residents and businesses as planning for the project 
progresses.  

To register for project updates, or to contact the project team visit  www.dit.sa.gov.au/majorsinterchange or 
email  DIT.MajorsRoad@sa.gov.au or call 1300 794 880. 

 

Kind regards  
Majors Road Interchange Engagement Team 
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Pop Up Stall Details 
 

Happy Valley Shopping Centre 

Tuesday, 16 August 2022 

Staff will be on site between 10am and 3pm (no registration required) 

50 Kenihans Road, Happy Valley SA 5159 

 

Hallett Cove Shopping Centre 

Wednesday, 17 August 2022  

Staff will be on site between 10am and 3pm (no registration required) 

246 Lonsdale Rd, Hallett Cove SA 5158 

 

Thursday, 18 August 2022  

Bunnings Reynella 

Staff will be on site between 10am and 3pm (no registration required) 

38/44 Panalatinga Rd, Old Reynella SA 5161 

 

Further locations and times to meet and speak with the Project Team during this 
consultation period will be made available on the project website at 
www.dit.sa.gov.au/majorsinterchange 

  

 


